
Fond du Lac Ojibwe School FALL SCHOOLING Survey  

 

Dear Families, 

 I am writing this letter to share with you possible plans for this upcoming school year and to ask for 

your help in returning the attached survey. The FDL Ojibwe School’s Reopening Plan has been approved by the 

FDL Reservation Business Committee.   Please see our school website at fdlrezk12.com for details of the plan.  

We are planning to opening at Phase 2, (begins on page 4 of plan), but could move to the Learning at Home 

program at any time depending on the number of COVID19 cases in the community.   Please be prepared for 

all phases of the plan.  

Highlights of the Phase 2 plan is: 

• families offered face-to-face instructions, online instruction, or a combination  
• 9 students to a classroom 
• students stay in assigned classroom throughout the school day  
• temperature checks prior to bus entry and building entry  
• all staff and students must wear masks/face guard 
• 9:00 a.m. school start and 2:00 pm school dismissal 
• staggered student entry and dismissal 
• after-school programming and community events are canceled  
• student showing symptoms will be sent home (please ensure contact info is up-to-date) 

 
 

We are now requesting your placement choice for your child.  When making your decision 

please understand:  

• You must be prepared to transition to the Learning at Home program at any time.   

• Students who attended in the spring of the 2019-2020 School Year will have priority for classroom 

space.   Any new students will follow the FDL Ojibwe School Admission guidelines.  All students need to 

complete Enrollment Forms/Packet for fall enrollment. 

• If you choose the Learning at Home program, and later decide you want your child to attend school in 

person, your child will be placed on a waiting list for a classroom seat if the classroom is at its 

maximum for student capacity. 

• Students must follow social distancing and mask guidelines in the classroom/school or another 

educational plan may be developed for student. 

 



 
FDL Ojibwe School FALL SCHOOLING Survey 

Please return by August 7, 2020 
 

Parent/Guardian Name____________________________________________Date__________________ 

Please select from the following 3 choices below.  If you have multiple children and are choosing different 
plans for each, please write their name under the selected choice.   
 

 

________I would like my child(ren) to continue only with the Learning at Home program this fall.  They will be         
                 taking classes online and will not be in the school building. 

                 Name(s) of child(ren): 

 

 

________I would like my child(ren) to continue with the Learning at Home program and also take classes at  
                the school this fall.   They will be in their classrooms one-three days a week, and then work at home  
                when they are not in school. 
 
Check preferred days in classroom.  We will work closely with you to support your chosen days but it is not a 
guarantee.          Monday_____, Tuesday _____, Wednesday______, Thursday_____, Friday_______ 
 
     Name(s) of child(ren): 

 

 

________I would like my child(ren) in school each day as I will be returning to work, or online learning does     
                  not work for my child(ren). 

    Name(s) of child(ren): 

 

________Please check if you need a hot spot for internet access. 

*******Please return via the Lunch Bunch crew, or take a picture and text to 218.721.7562, or mailing to 
FDL Ojibwe School (survey) 49 University Road, Cloquet, MN 55720.  We appreciate you taking the time to 
complete this survey and returning it.  Miigwech for your support.  

 
Miigwech, 
Valerie Tanner, FDL Ojibwe School Principal 
218.878.7284 


